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Midlothian Council records its enormous gratitude to our frontline staff who who worked tirelessly,
battling against near impossible conditions, to maintain services during the recent red alert weather
conditions. The Council’s front line staff at times were having to do their day jobs then work into the
evening and through the night trying to keep our transport routes open and the vulnerable in our
society safe.

Council also records its heartfelt thanks to staff across all other sectors including care workers,
nursing home staff, shop staff, nurses, social workers, police, ambulance crews, bus drivers and all
other essential and emergency services for their work and dedication in the face of the worst of
mother nature’s forces.

In addition Council congratulates all those members of the public and community groups that
mobilized to help each other and make sure their neighbours were safe and well.

Moved

Councillor Derek Milligan

Seconded

Councillor Stephen Curran





